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Greetings Worthy Brothers, 
 

I hope everyone is doing fine during this Lenten period. 
Spring is finally here although some days it doesn't feel 
like it. I would to take this time to wish everyone a 
Happy Easter! 
 

We are going hold a membership drive at the end of this 
month on the 27th and 28th, anyone who would like to 
be involved please let me know or just show up at any 
Mass that you attend. Please have your knights shirt or 
be dressed appropriately (preferably jacket and tie with 
your K of C pin on your lapel). 
 

We will be  holding nominations for officers to lead our 
council in the next Fraternal year at our April business 
meeting, if you would like to become a officer I will see 
you at the meeting. 
 

Please join us at our next meeting and give your input. If 
anyone has any ideas or wants to be involved in a coun-
cil event let me know. Once again I would like to wish 
everyone a very happy and safe Easter! 
 

Vivat Jesus 
 

Pete Cote, GK 
pcotewp@aol.com or 856-305-2487 



Please report any errors or corrections to: 

navigator5714@gmail.oom 

Spaghetti Dinner Canoelled This Month 

Due to the 3rd Friday of the month falling on Good Fri-
day, we have decided to cancel this month’s Spaghetti 
Dinner. We will resume this May 17th, which is the 3rd 
Friday in May. The times will remain 17:00 until 19:00. 
 

See you next month, 
 

John Acker, Jr., PGK 

COUNCIL NEWS 

Membership Drive This Month 

We will have our Spring membership drive on April 27th 
& 28th. We need everyone’s support for this to help 
increase our membership. More members means more 
help with our events in raising money for our Church, 
Community and Council. Please dress appropriately such 
as a jacket and tie with your K of C lapel pin on or sim-
ply. If need be, you may wear your Council polo instead. 
 

Brian Kohler, PGK 
bdkohker@comcast.net or 856-979-9462 

COUNCIL NEWS (CON.) 

Our Counoil is Hosting a 3rd Degree 

On Friday, April 5th, we will host a 3rd Degree at our 
Council Hall. Candidates are expected to arrive for reg-
istration at 7:30 PM with the Degree beginning promptly 
at 8:00 PM. I would like to encourage our Council pres-
ence in force for this event. There are approximately 30 
candidates for this degree. If you plan on attending, the 
dress code is jacket and tie...mandatory. We will also be 
serving food after the Degree and we will also need to 
setup the hall for an event the next day. Please see if you 
can block out some time in your busy day to help out. 
 

As always, thanks for your support, 
 

Brian Kohler, PGK 
bdkohker@comcast.net or 856-979-9462 

Counoil Offioe Nominations 

At our April business meeting we will begin accepting 
officer nominations for the upcoming 2019-2020 Colum-
bian year. Please be advised that you MUST be a 3rd de-
gree member in good standing to hold office. I can’t 
think of a better way to help out your Council than to 
be an officer in our Council. 
 

Please consider running for any office to help guide our 
Council this coming Columbian year. I know many of us 
work so pretty crazy hours at times but being an officer 
does not really take up much of your time. Yes, it would 
be nice to have you at all meetings but sometimes that is 
not possible….and that’s ok. All that can be asking is that 
you do what you can. There are lots of other members 
to help out. 
 

Vivat Jesus, 
 

Brian Kohler, PGK 
bdkohker@comcast.net or 856-979-9462 



The following Council members will be celebrating their 

birthday during this month. Happy Birthday from all the 

members of Council 5714. 

FRATERNAL ACTIVITIES 

If you know of any Knight or family member that is ei-

ther sick or in distress and needs prayers or any other 

assistance, please email navigator5714@gmail.com or 

have someone do so for you if you do not have email. 

SICK LIST 

Jack Acker, Jr. 

Deacon Joe Card 

Sam Cerasi 

Jack Ehmann 

Anthony Martino 

John Obuchowski 

Pete Ranjo, Sr. 

APRIL BIRTHDAYS 

 

George Ritchie 

John Ruth 

Joseph Schwantes 

Charles Timony 

Raymond York 

FOURTH DEGREE NEWS 

Change of Contaot Information? 

Have you recently moved or changed your email address 

or phone number but would like to continue to receive 

updates about our Council? You may email any updated 

contact information to navigator5714@gmail.com or 

contact me at the information listed below and I will 

make sure to get your information up to date. 

Brian Kohler, PGK 
bdkohler@comcast.net or 856-979-9462 

Fourth Degree Business Meeting 

The March Seminarian Dinner was a huge success. All of 
our New Jersey State Officers were in attendance, along 
with senior members of the Trenton Diocese. This year 
we were able to donate $1,500.00 to each of the 16 
Trenton Diocese Seminarians. I have the 2019 Travel 
Raffle Tickets. Everything is the same as past years.  
Tickets cost $10.00, the prize is the same, five $1,000.00 
gift cards to AAA, and of course, all proceeds from the 
Raffle go to our Trenton Diocese Seminarians. 
 

The April John Tatham Assembly Dinner/Business meet-
ing will be held on Wednesday, April 10th in our Council 
Home. The evening will start at 6:30 PM with a cocktail 
hour, dinner at 7:30 and the meeting at 8:30. Dress is 
jacket and tie. The cost of the dinner is $20.00.   
 

If you are a Third Degree Knight and thinking of advanc-
ing to the Fourth Degree, please contact me for an appli-
cation. All applications must be in by October 31st.   
 

Jim Berg, Faithful Comptroller 
iceberg5555@comcast.net or 609-560-1209 

Want to keep up with current events of our Council? 
Be sure to visit our website for updated information. 

 

Our website is: 
 

http://www.kofo5714.org 

The Navigator is published monthly by Our Lady  
of Perpetual Help Council 5714, Maple Shade, NJ. 

Articles for publication should be emailed no 
later than the 15th day of each month to: 

 navigator5714@gmail.oom 

John Acker, Jr. 

Frank DeBellis 

James Fleming 

John Hopkins, Jr. 

Wayne Kenney 

Thomas McGonigle 



Day  Event         Time 
 

   2  Officers Meeting @ The Maple Room     7:30 PM 

   8  Home Association Meeting @ The Maple Room    7:30 PM 

   9  Business Meeting @ The Maple Room     7:30 PM (7:10 PM Rosary) 

 10  Fourth Degree Business Meeting  @ The Maple Room   8:30 PM 

 14  Palm Sunday        All Day 

 16  Social Night @ The Maple Room     7:00 PM 

 17  Surge for Service Meeting @ The Maple Room    7:30 PM 

 19  Good Friday        All Day 

 19  Spaghetti Dinner @ The Maple Room     CANCELLED 

 21  Easter Sunday        All Day 

 22  Earth Day        All Day 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 

7 8 9 10 11 12 13 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

28 29 30     

April 2019 


